
Dear MRC Friends,                                                                                              3/16/2020 

  

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, MRC will temporarily be closing our doors 
at 5pm today.  The situation surrounding COVID-19 is constantly evolving and MRC 
will reevaluate when to open on a week-to-week basis.  We will continue to moni-
tor Maine’s Center for Disease Control’s recommendations and will stay in com-
munication with you.  Please follow us on Facebook or check out our website for 
the latest updates. 

  

Some specific items moving forward 

         MRC’s programs, tennis contracts, open Pickleball play, and tennis 
court rentals are suspended 

         Fitness memberships and exercise programs are suspended 

         MRC is honoring previously booked private lessons.  This only in-
cludes lessons during the day from 8am-5pm. (This still is acceptable under 
CDC guidelines) 

         All ice skating programs including the ice show has been canceled 

         This week the ice will be removed for the season  

         Refunds will be given our on a prorated basis (please consider a 

donation or system credit as MRC goes through this difficult financial crisis) 

         MRC will be working on a plan to reopen as quickly as possible 

  

Thank you all for being patient and for your support as we go through this.  Please 
reach out if you have questions or need help.   

  

Craig Wilson 

Executive Director 

Mid-Coast Recreation Center, Inc. 
  


